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Senator Pfaff Receives Conservation Champion Award 
 

Madison, WI –State Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) has been named a Conservation Champion by Wisconsin 

Conservation Voters for receiving a perfect 100 percent score on their Conservation Scorecard for the 2023-24 

legislative session.  

 

“I’m proud of my votes in support of clean water, clean air, and democracy,” said Senator Pfaff. “The Driftless 

Region has been a leader in conservation for many years, and I will continue to work to protect and enhance our 

beautiful land, air, and water.” 

 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, Crawford, and 

southern Monroe County. 
 


